NARRABRI SHIRE COUNCIL ngx

46-48 iaitland Street P: 6799 H888

Heart of the North West

Our Reference: ID334123.TM:MR

Your Reference;

Contact Name: Tony Meppem

Telephone: (02) 6799 6855
22 October 2015

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001
Attention: The Assessing Officer

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: Narrabri Coal Mine Modification Number 5

Council raises no objection to the Narrabri Mine Modification Number 5.

Council has reviewed the proposal and is satisfied that the alterations to the mining process and
proposed increase in the mines annual output will not impact Council infrastructure.

The Department is advised that Council has limited resources to review the more technical reports
submitted in support of the modification. Council will rely upon the Department to thoroughly
scrutinise the technical aspects and submissions when it completes its detailed assessment of the
proposal.

If you wish to consult Council further regarding this matter feel free to contact the undersigned on 6799
6855 or via email at tonym@narrabri.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully,

G

Tony Meppem
ACTING DIRECTOR PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT




